


Hello again!

As a C.A.F.E recruit, one of the most important lessons 
you’ll learn is the importance of giving.  You can give 
your time or your money to help others.  Giving your 
time might be the work you do to help an elderly 
neighbor keep their lawn in good shape.  Giving 
your money might be the $10 donation you 
send to a relief organization to help the 
victims of a tornado that destroyed 
homes and property.  If you think the 
benefit goes only to those you’re 
helping, think again.  You, too, 
will gain a lot from the 
generosity you show 
to others!





Hi Recruit!

This holiday season, give back to your local community by 
participating in our Spirit of Giving Food Drive. We will be 
collecting non-perishable food items at our Woodville, Kountze, 
Silsbee, and Jasper branches from November 1 - 10. These 
donations will benefit food pantries within these communities.


